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Altar Guild Training

Are you interested in joining
the Altar Guild? Join Deacon
Nancy and Patty Gokey on
May 7th following Coffee
Hour for Alter Guild Training.
This will be for all new and
current Altar Guild
members. See you then!

Bible Buffet

Haven't had a chance to join
our monthly Bible Study yet?
You've got one more chance
before we take a break for
summer! Join via Zoom on
Wednesday, May 17th at
7:00 PM!

Acolyte Training

Is your child interested in
becoming an Acolyte?
Training for new and current
Acolytes will be on June 4th
with Deacon Nancy,
following Worship and a kid-
friendly lunch! Training will
last about 90 minutes -
parents are not required to
stay. Acolyting is open to all
children ages 7 and up! We
will be measure for robes, so
if your child is not able to
attend on June 4th, please
contact the church office.

Pop-Up Choir Makes Sweet Harmony

Thanks so much to those who participated in our Pop-up
Choir Easter Sunday! It was a great success and sounded
like the Choir been rehearsing for weeks! If you haven't
checked out the recording of the service, make sure to
give it a listen! The Choir starts at exactly one hour and
one minute into the recording. A performance to be
proud of!

For those interested in joining our Pop-up Choir for
Pentecost, May 28th, the music and materials will be
available soon! We plan to let everyone rehearse on their
own again and meet in the church at 9:15 AM for a group
rehearsal that morning.

Additionally, if anyone is ever interested in doing a solo,
or has a grandchild, niece, nephew, etc. who would like to
share their talents, please let Gail or Phil know.


















